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Newsletter 

School Day 
You may or may not be aware that all schools have been asked to offer a minimum 32.5 hour core 
school week. A core school week is the time from morning registration to the official end of the 
school day for all pupils (including breaks). 
Although we open our doors at 8:40 in a morning, this is to allow for children to filter into school 
before the official start of our day at 8:50am, this means that technically I need to make the school 
day 10mins longer. I am therefore proposing to make 8:40am the official start time from September 
2024. I will create a poll as part of the consultation that you can access to 'have your say'. The link 
will be sent by dojo next week. 
 
Reception Trip – Bring Yer Wellies 
The Reception school trips take place next Thursday (Chestnuts) and Friday (Acorns). Children need 
to wear their school t-shirt and school jumper, a warm coat, joggers or leggings and wellies or old 
trainers. Please be on time for school on these days as the coach will not wait for latecomers, thank 
you. 
 
Hothersall Lodge 
Just a reminder that the full payment for the Year 6 trip to Hothersall Lodge is due by Thursday 23rd 
May, which is the end of this term in 4 weeks time. Please be aware that if the full payment is not 
made, this may jeopardise your child’s place on the trip, thank you. 
 
Year 5 – Turton Tower 
Another reminder, please, that payments and permission slips for the Year 5 trip to Turton Tower 
are due by 23rd May 2024, thank you. 
 
Reception Places 2024 
The places have been given to children who are due to start school in September 2024, and we still 
have a couple of places spare. If you know of anybody who is looking for Reception places for 
September, please direct them to apply online at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  
 
Nursery Open Day 
We are delighted to invite you to our Nursery Open Day on Thursday 9th May, between 1pm -3pm 
or Monday 1st July between 9am-11am 

👶 Discover Our Enriching Environment:  

📚 Explore Our Curriculum:  

👩👧👦 Meet Our Experienced Team:  

🎨 Engage in Interactive Activities: 

🕙 When: Thursday, 9th May and Monday 1st July 📍 Where: The Roebuck Nursery School Parker 
Street Ashton on Ribble ⏰ Time: 9th May between 1pm-3pm or 1st July between 9am-11am .  
For more information please contact  
Tel: 01772 729337 
Email: Office@roebuck.lancs.sch.uk 
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